Mohammed Ahmed

From: Jane O'Rourke NN
Sent: 28 August 2021 20:36

To: Planning Planning

Subject: 2021/2777/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Hello

Just to let you know that neighbours have been trying to submit comments re the above application (62
Parliament hill nw32tj) but are unable to do so on the website. An error code comes up when trying to
upload the page.

Perhaps the deadline should be extended as I believe it is tomorrow?

Many thanks

Jane

Jane O'Rourke

Child, Adolescent & Family Psychotherapist

Founder, MINDinMIND

www.mindinmind.org.uk

Interviews with leading clinicians in child mental health
Twitter: @MINDinMIND _iv



